
 

We plan to hold an "in-person" 

meeting in April, please call us for 
more information on the location and 

time. 
 

We thank you for your understanding. 
 

FOR MORE INFORMATION PLEASE CALL: 
315-944-7216  

 

Pathways Wellness Center 
is now with Madison County.  
Their new email address for 
referrals is: 
pathways@madisoncounty.ny.gov  

 

 
 

 

 

 

Next Meeting 

April 28, 3:00 PM  
via Zoom. 

You will receive an email 
invitation 
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